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INTRODUCTION:  

General Body Meeting & Farewell Party was held on 7th October, 2021. General 

Body Meeting was started at 10 am & after General Body meeting, Farewell Party was 

started at 1pm.Third Year B.sc. Nursing & First Year M.Sc. Nursing students with SNA 

Body organized a nice farewell party for B.Sc. Fourth Year (Batch 2017-21) & M.Sc. 

Nursing Second Year (Batch- 2019-21). 

GENERAL BODY MEETING REPORT:  

General Body Meeting was started in front of all students & faculty members. 

Last year SNA Elected members were present on stage. At first SNA Vice President Mr. 

Khaniya Jaydeep, student of 4th year Internship, presented SNA activities conducted 

during the academic year 2020-2021.  

Then SNA Treasurer Ms. Dhruvi, student of 4th year b.Sc. Nursing presented 

whole account detail of SNA. 

Then Mr. Jaydeep , SNA VP & 

General Secretary Ms. Gayatri had announced 

the name of newly elected members in the 

new academic year 2021-2022. 

After that all old SNA members & 

newly elected members shared their 

experience & explained about their future planning. 

NOTE:- SNA Bank is changed from Andhra Bank to Union Bank & Union Bank 

wants SNA proof detail otherwise they are not allowing to change the name of account 

holder. During GBM meeting, SNA Treasurer gave hand over to new SNA Treasurer. 

 

 



 

FAREWELL PARTY REPORT:  

On 7th October, 2021 SNA body along with 3rd year B.Sc. Nursing & 1st year 

M.Sc. Nursing students organized a farewell party for 4th year intern students & 2nd year 

M.Sc. Nursing students in Multipurpose hall. 

At 1pm the programme was started with welcome to all 4th 

year B.Sc. & 2nd Year M.Sc.Nursing students with flower. 

After that we kept some small small games for them & we had 

distributed gifts to winners of competition. Before starting the 

programme all students & faculty members had yummy food. 

At 5pm DJ Party was started & it was finished at 7.30pm. At 

the end of DJ Party, we kept high tea for all students at college. 

 

CONCLUSION: 

The event went well by all enthusiastic students & faculty members of SSRCN. 

Programme Coordinator was Mrs. Myuri Patel, Faculty of SSRCN.  Organizing Chairman 

was Maj.Gen.Mrs.T.K.Bhutia (Retd.), Principal, SSRCN. We conducted this programme 

successfully with the guidance of our Principal mam Maj. Gen.Mrs.T.K.Bhutia.   

 


